DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY

RESOLUTION FROM THE FACULTY COUNCIL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REGARDING CONFERRAL OF DEGREES

Professor Andrea Gore (pharmacy and Faculty Council chair) submitted the following resolution on behalf of the Faculty Council Executive Committee regarding conferral of degrees. It will be presented to the Faculty Council at its meeting on September 21, 2015.

Hillary Hart, Secretary

General Faculty and Faculty Council

RESOLUTION FROM THE FACULTY COUNCIL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REGARDING CONFERRAL OF DEGREES

RESOLVED: In reference to the *Handbook of Operating Procedures* 2-1110, section A. Authority and Functions, item d. Approval of Degree Candidates, the Faculty Rules and Governance Committee recommends that the Faculty Council, by affirmative vote, delegate for the academic year 2015-16 the approval or disapproval of all candidates for degrees to the respective deans.